

Newsletter

December 2015

Membership Spotlight: Caring Canines

Tell us about yourself or your organisation?

Caring Canines was founded in August 2006, with the dream of linking people who were willing to share their dogs with people who were missing the company and or support of a dog. Please visit our website for more information.

Why are you a member of Bournemouth 2026 Trust?

Caring Canines became a member of Bournemouth 2026 in 2006 when we launched. We realised that we needed to quickly make the local community aware of our work and what we offered to people and becoming part of Bournemouth 2026 was a great way to achieve this.

What does the Trust do for you as a member that you find valuable?

In 2007 we were the very proud winners of the Bournemouth 2026 Voluntary Service Award category. We consider that membership of the Trust gives us credibility, raises our profile nd enhances the group's reputation - there is still a lot of anti dog feeling and for people to know that the group is endorsed at a high level goes a long way to discouraging this attitude.

How do you see Bournemouth 2026 Trust being of value to Bournemouth?

Anything that has vision and the welfare of the Bournemouth community is a good thing and we know that people are aware of what is being done by the Trust and more importantly that they can engage with this if they wish.



Bournemouth 2026 Trust Information & Networking Event



The next Information & Networking Event is on the 26th January 2016 at the Old School House on Gladstone Road from 13:00 - 16:30.

The theme of this event is Community Safety. We will be holding a workshop and will have a number of speakers presenting on the topic.

We encourage all of our members who are interested in community safety to

attend.

Presentations from the events are posted after the event at http://bournemouth2026.org.uk/member-information-networking-events.

Register here ...

Bournemouth 2026 Trust Showreel

The Trust held its Annual Conference and AGM on 18th November 2015. We had the opportunity to debut our first showreel to a very receptive audience.

Our showreel highlights what we as a Trust do, what we've accomplished and the impact we've had. We are very proud as to how far we have come since becoming as a charity in 2012.

Watch the showreel yourself and find out ...



Bournemouth 2026 Trust Christmas Hours

The Bournemouth 2026 Trust office **will be closed** from 24th December 2015 until 4th January 2016. We will not be checking email or mail during that period. However we will respond to anything that has been sent upon our return in the New Year.

We wish all of our members a very happy holiday filled with cheer and joy and look forward to an exciting 2016.



Other News Items

Would you like to present at our Information & Networking Event?

If you would like to provide an update on the activities of your organisation or any other topic at any of our Information & Networking Events, please contact Clare Hirst atclare.hirst@bournemouth2026.org.uk or call 01202 392 053.

Would you like to feature in our newsletter?

Bournemouth 2026 Trust endeavours to publish a newsletter every month. If you have information you would like us to feature in our newsletter, please contact Sara-Jane Brocklehurst atsj.brocklehurst@bournemouth2026.org.uk.